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TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION 

REPORT NO. 
 
 
 

MEETING DATE: JULY 6, 2011 
 

SUBJECT:  Toronto Transit Infrastructure Limited President & CEO Report 
 

INFORMATION ITEM 
 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Commission receive the attached report for information. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At its meeting on Friday, June 24, 2011 the Toronto Transit Infrastructure Limited Board of 
Directors received the attached President & CEO’s report (Attachment “B”) for information. 
 
As can be seen from the attached financial statement (Attachment “A”), TTIL costs as at 
June 30, 2011 have totalled $124,021, as compared to the company value of $160,412 
($100,000 in capital stock held by the Toronto Transit Commission – TTIL sole shareholder – 
and $60,412 in Retained Earnings as at December 31, 2010). 
 
Following a Request For Proposals procurement process, the City of Toronto issued a 
$200,000 upset limit contract to KPMG to conduct an assessment of the ability of the 
private sector to finance the Sheppard Subway project. The study will also examine the 
extent to which any gap that may exist can be covered by other revenue options such as Tax 
Incremental Financing, Development charges, proceeds from the disposal of City-owned 
properties, Federal contributions, etc. It is anticipated that this assessment will be completed 
by the Fall. 
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